
Cooperating with the Professional Community
2022 Aug Committee Report

• Recognized the recent meeting with the Brein Center (virtual) North Adams
• Coordinated the attendees for the meeting with the Pioneer Valley ENA (Emergency Nurses Association) on Sep-

tember 27th. This will be a hybrid live/zoom meeting, but all presenters will be live. 
• We coordinated a new request for American International College (AIC) for September 1st. Working on confirm-

ing if it is live. 
• Continuing reach out to nursing/ medical groups, those are our deepest bench of contacts. Hoping the enlivened 

Institutions may yield a couple opportunities. 


